
From: LouAnn Wendt  
Sent: Wednesday, September 11, 2019 11:52 AM 
To: foil <foil@ecwa.org> 
Subject: 32 Derby Rd, Williamsville, NY 14221 
 
Good morning,  
 
I am a Claims Management Specialist for Selective Insurance.  We insure the Village of Williamsville.  A 
claim has been presented against the Village for damages to property arising out of the Village Fire 
Department use of a hydrant which is owned and maintained by the Erie County Water Authority.  In 
order to properly defend the Village, we are requesting records associated with the subject hydrant and 
supply lines. 
 
Under the Freedom of Information Law, please provide repair and leak / maintenance history records 
for lines and hydrant in the vicinity at, in, near and around 32 Derby Road, Williamsville, New York. 
 
I look forward to your reply.  Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
LouAnn Wendt, AIC  
Claims Management Specialist–domiciled in New York 
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